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Presidents Report 
.

With February upon us means that 
this year is going to race by just as 
quick as the last, but I have always 
said that the older you get the faster 
they go.

Scope Classic

At Waitangi weekend a few of us went 
out to the best Motor Racing event to 
be held at Mike Pero Motorsport Park 
so far this year, The Scope Classic.
We saw racing from Formula 5000’s, 
Pre 65’s, Historic Touring Cars, Main-
land Muscle Cars, Vintage Racing 
Cars, Sports cars, Saloons and Single 
Seaters.

This was a fantastic weekend of Mo-
tor Racing, Beer and BBQ,s. We had a 
spot next to The Falcon Fairlane Club 
which was a lot of fun with a great 
turn out from them. One of our mem-
bers came along with his brother in a 
Holden with a difference, A WB One 
tonne Camper. Thanks to those who 
attended. Bring on the next one.

February 2015

Friday Raffles

As you all know we have been run-
ning 2 meat raffles at Robbies on Fri-
day nights to raise a bit more funds 
for the club. I have also said members 
only need to spare one Friday every 
2 months to come down to help sell 
them. I know everyone has lives to 
live and are very busy.

One member sits at the bar and 
doesn’t even talk to us, other mem-
bers live handy but we don’t even see 
them, but yet our club Captain drives 
in from Springston every week for an 
hour.

We are having trouble selling all the 
tickets so we are going to reduce it 
down to one raffle and see how it 
goes. If it doesn’t pick up we will have 
no choice but to can them all togeth-
er that means no fund raising.

Greymouth Run

On 7th March we have planned an 
over nighter to Greymouth, you need 
to book your own accommodation. If 
you are going can you please let us 
know as the Coasters are planning 
some events for us. It should be an 
awesome weekend.

Ray Miles



More Photos from Scope Classic Twin Rivers Motoring Extravaganza

‘From Twin Rivers Car Parade’

It’s Twin Rivers time again and we’re expecting a 
great turnout again this year of spectators and ve-
hicles on display.  Fundraising for The Child Cancer 
Foundation, we’re hoping to surpass the amounts 
raised in previous years. Last year we achieved 
$11,200.
 
Details on this year’s event are on the below flyer .
For more information, follow us on the Twin Rivers 
Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/TwinRiversCarParade
 
There is a change to the format of the event this 
year.  Feedback from entrants over the last two 
years relating to the unsuitability of Christchurch 
roads for the traditional parade has been over-
whelmingly more in favour of a static showcase 
for all to come and enjoy, so we’re looking forward 
to putting on a really great show.
 
We have been delighted to have your support in 
the past and hope you are able to come along 
again in March.
 
We look forward to see you (and your vehicles) 
there!
 
Prizes of one year’s subscription to Classic Driver 
magazine will be awarded for Best American, Aus-
tralian, British, European and Japanese vehicle at a 
prizegiving at the Showground at 2pm.
 
Best in Show prize of $250 of 
Meguiars products.

Fee for the day $15 per entrant
$15 per spectator car

(No limit to the number of people you bring in 
your car)

 
Cancellations on NewstalkZB

Contact Graeme McVicar - Ph 0275 341 330
A Rotary Club of Avonhead project

http://www.facebook.com/TwinRiversCarParade






COMMITTEE

President Ray Miles
 027 277 3878 or 03 981 6353

Vice President Leonie Harris 027 471 7961

Secretary Marg Miles 021 138 7046

Treasurer Milton Souster 021 239 6050

Club Captain Cherie Tomlinson 027 577 0427

Editor Darryl Cowens 027 269 4600

Committee John Steele 027 243 7656
 Rachel Ah Kit 027 497 7523
 Sandy Cooke 021 444 249
 Anne-Marie Galyer 021 134 5284

If you have any issues please contact us direct  
we are all willing to answer any questions or talk 

through any questions you may have.

FOR SALE

Marg Club Shirts - $55  
 Polo Shirts - $40 
 Club Stickers - $5  
 Club Sashes - $20 
 

 For more information contact
 her on 021 138 7046

Ashley Mulholland  Bosch and Holden Auto 
 Electrical Parts
 Contact him on 027 432 8051
  

Keith Wood Has access to early Australian  
 Holden spares
 Contact him on 021 229 0531

  

UPCOMING EVENTS

February
28th Overnight stay at Little River Pub 

(please note new date)
28th Hanmer Springs Motorfest, Set up 

from 8.30 to 10.30am,
  Car Show from 11am to 3pm, Pre-

register before 20th Feb $10
  Per car, on the day $20

March 
3rd  Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

7th 8th  Trip to Greymouth more info to 
follow

21st-22rd    Supertourers at Mike Pero 
Raceway

April 
7th  Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

18th Coastal Pacific Train Trip to 
 Kaikoura
 see attached flyer for details
 NOTE: Final Registration date is 

18th March

May
5th Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

June
2nd Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

July
7th Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

Sept
6th South Canterbury All Australian 

Day Caroline Bay
  10am to 2pm, $5 Car Entry


